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FDOT to Host Nov. 28 Hybrid Public Meeting for Proposed 

Improvements to Beach Boulevard (State Road 212)  

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a 
public meeting inviting citizen input and questions regarding proposed modifications as 
part of the Beach Boulevard (State Road 212) from west of 12th Street to A1A 
resurfacing project (FIN 445420-1) and safety project (FIN 447359-1). In addition to 
milling and resurfacing, improvements include bike lanes, ADA sidewalk upgrades, 
driveway modifications along Beach Boulevard, updates to signal and lighting and the 
construction of traffic separators.  

The hybrid public meeting will be held Monday, Nov. 28 at the Church of Our Savior, 
2092 Beach Boulevard, Jacksonville, FL 32250. Project staff will be available to answer 
questions and accept comments in-person, online at nflroads.com/VPH or by phone at 
(914) 614-3221, access code 191-127-383.   

Citizens may drop by anytime between 4:30 and 6 p.m. to learn more about the scope 
of the project, offer input and view conceptual renderings of the project. A formal public 
comment period for both in-person and virtual participants will begin at 6 p.m. 

The holidays are approaching. As traffic increases, let’s remember to be courteous 
drivers. Obey all posted speed limits, never drive impaired or distracted, be patient (no 
road rage) and always buckle up!  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
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